
Welcome Pastor Jack Brown
Opening Hymn Holy, Holy, Holy #73
United Prayer Bret McKay
Stewardship Call Pastor Rodney Payne II
Children’s Story Pastor Jeff Bradburn

Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

March 2, 2024

Welcome!  Are you tired?  Are you weary?  Are you 
grateful for the gift of Sabbath?  Consider that our God 
is a gift-giving God and one of His first gifts ever given is 
the Sabbath.  In the time frame of Sabbath God grants us 
His special presence.  God is our rest.  God is the One 
who renews our strength.  All of this is tucked within the 
following, “Sabbath is not about resting perfectly.  But 
resting in the One who is perfect.”  Happy Sabbath.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
5:30 pm Conference Zoom Prayer Meeting
6:00 pm Sabbath Ends
6:00 pm Vespers & Games

S MAR   3

M MAR   4

T MAR   5
9:00 am Community Services

W MAR   6
6:30 am Prayer Meeting

Th MAR   7
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F MAR   8
6:08 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa MAR  9
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:15 pm Fellowship Meal

6:10 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Membership Transfers: 1st Reading 
Leaving: 
Glenda Gobin to High Springs SDA Church in High Springs, FL 
Hiatram Gobin to High Springs SDA Church in High Springs, FL

2.	 A House of Prayer Come join me this Wednesday morning beginning at 
6:30a for a time of prayer.  We will be meeting in the High School Room 
which is downstairs in the Children’s Division. If possible arrive at 6:25 so 
we can start promptly at 6:30a. I will start with a few minutes of focus, then 
we will divide into groups of 4-5. Pray as the Lord inspires us to pray and 
then conclude by 7a. Just 30 minutes of united and focused prayer.  Our 
main focus will be that God would move us to further become a place of 
prayer and that we might more fully walk in anointing of the Holy Spirit. 

3.	 Church Social TONIGHT Join us for an evening of fellowship and fun at 
our Vespers and Game Night on March 2nd at 6 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 
We’ll gather for a time of worship followed by exciting games. Plus, don’t 
miss the opportunity to learn the art of snack and cheese board making 
with the Platter Girl! It’s a perfect chance to connect with friends old and 
new while indulging in delicious treats. We look forward to seeing you there!

4.	 Praying Together OR Conference Please join us for a special prayer 
meeting on March 2nd at 5:30 PM as we seek the guidance of the Holy 
Spirit together. In these challenging and uncertain times, coming together 
in prayer for God’s leading is more important than ever. Let’s lift our voices 
and hearts together as we seek God’s divine wisdom and direction. We look 
forward to experiencing the power of communal prayer and the presence 
of the Holy Spirit with you! Date & Time: Sabbath, March 2nd at 5:30 PM 
Zoom Link: https://orad.us/OCPrayerZoom Meeting ID: 951 8722 5178 
Passcode: 544731

5.	 Fellowship Meal: March 9 Join us for our monthly Fellowship Meal next 
Sabbath, March 9 in the Fellowship Hall following Sabbath School time. 
Please bring enough food for your family plus a little extra to help feed our 
guests.

6.	 Women’s Ministry Reatreat All women of our church are invited to join us 
for a Women’s Ministry Retreat from March 15th-17th, 2024, in Lincoln City, 
OR. See the flyer at the info desk for more details. Get ready for a weekend 
of fellowship, inspiration, and growth! 

7.	 Easter Brunch Men’s Ministry would like to invite you, your family, and 
friends to come join them for a special Easter/Resurrection Day Program 
and Brunch Sunday March 31. The program will start at 10am in the 
Sanctuary followed by Brunch down in the Fellowship Hall. It is going to 
be a wonderful time of Worship and Fellowship. We hope to see you there.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 ABC Sale The Adventist Book Center’s Spring Case Food & Book Sale is 

February 25 – March 10, 2024. Sale prices are also good for all delivery 
locations. For all the details go to the Oregon Conference Website and 
choose the Ministries tab, then click on Adventist Book Center. You will see 
a link for Sales Flyer. You can also go to www.abcflyer.com and click the 
sale flyer link.

9.	 VBS Planning Day The Oregon Conference is hosting a VBS Planning 
Day on March 3, 2024 at the Holden Convention Center from 9:00 am – 
4:00 pm. They will be showcasing the NAD-Thunder Island VBS program, 
and Group Publishing - Scuba and Outback Rock VBS programs. You won’t 
want to miss this fun event! Pre-register by February 25 for $30, after the 
25th the price will increase to $35. https://oregonchildrenandfamilies.com

10.	Creators Lab On March 22-24 at the Holden Center in Gladstone, the 
Oregon Conference will launch its first Creators Lab weekend. This event will 
bring together digital creators from across the country who are ministering 
(or are interested in ministering) through creative digital media such as 
Tik Tok, YouTube, podcasts, Instagram, Facebook, documentary film, and 
more! You can learn more and register by visiting www.creatorslabpnw.info!

11.	TVA Open House TVA is having an open house on Tuesday, March 19, 
from 6-8 pm. Come see what we’ve been up to this year, tour our campus, 
and meet our teachers! Grades preschool through 11th grade.

12.	TVA Game Night Come to Tualatin Valley Academy on March 9 from 6-8 
pm for a fun game night in the cafeteria. All are welcome! Bring your favorite 
game and snack to share.

13.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

14.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

15.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
16.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 

longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

17.	Happy March Birthdays! A list of March birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Marsha Cordova, Jan Hatcher’s mom, has been in the hospital in Phoenix 

for over a week. The doctor said that she has only a few days to live. Please 
pray for the family and for peace for Marsha.   (2/29) 

	■ Update:  Mark Zyhylij requests prayer.  He fell twice Tuesday morning, 2/27,  
due to dizziness.  He was taken to St. Vincent Hospital for evaluation and 
is now back at home with a report that “everything is fine”.  He appreciates 
our prayers.  (2/27) 

	■ Update from Mark Zyhylij on his roommate, Scott.  He is recovering well and 
is now back home.  (2/27) 

	■ Gil Messenger requests prayer for healing.  He has been ill all this week 
and went to the ER yesterday (2/22) where he was found to have an acute 
infection.  He was treated with IV antibiotics and placed on oral meds as 
well.  He is feeling better but needs prayer for recovery as they determine 
the cause.   (2/23) 

	■ Heather Martin requests God’s help in reconciliation with her two daughters 
who have been estranged for years.  Please pray the obstacles will be 
removed and the Holy Spirit will soften hearts and restore relationships.  (2/23)

	■ Jackie has a very close friend, Tunde,  in Las Vegas who lost her father about 
5 months ago.  Now her mother is in the hospital with pancreatic cancer that 
has metastasized into her stomach.  She will be placed on Hospice Care.   
Please pray for them during this very difficult time.  (2/23) 

	■ Jackie sent in an update on her friend, Jenna.  As previously noted, Jenna 
had surgery for a brain tumor just before Christmas.  A couple of weeks 
later they found that the tumor had already started growing back.  She was 
immediately treated with radiation therapy until the end of January.  Since 
then, she has had problems with swelling in her brain and is on medications 
to help reduce the swelling.  She is in very fragile condition and needs 
prayer.  Please lift Jenna and her family up in prayer during this very difficult 
time.   (2/21) 

	■ Update on McKay’s mother (Esther) who suffered a broken hip last week.  
She had a partial hip replacement, has made excellent progress and was 
sent home on 2/19.  She will have home Physical Therapy and the support of 
two of her daughters.  Praises to God for her ongoing recovery and positive 
attitude.  Thank you for prayers on her behalf.  (2/20)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Pray for Micah Payne, Pastor Rodney’s nephew.  Update:  Micah was 
released to go home on February 16.  Micah is a freshman at Walla Walla 
this year and was working on a construction site when a balcony’s temporary 
floor broke loose and he fell 30’ to concrete.  On the way down he was 
slowed, it seems, by a lower balcony.  He suffered a skull fracture, a small 
brain bleed and general shock to his body but otherwise no other broken 
bones.  Praise God because the injuries could have been so much worse.  
Please pray for his care and recovery. (2/16)

	■ Update on Mark Fernquist.  Mark was in the hospital for severe edema related 
to congestive heart failure.  They were able to diurese off many pounds 
of fluid which allowed his breathing to improve and severe leg edema to 
resolve.   He is now home and getting care from family members and visiting 
nurses.  Thank you for your prayers for ongoing recovery.   (2/15)

	■ Cindy Mohr requests:  “I would like to ask for prayers for the husband of a 
friend.  His name is Ray.  He contracted Encephalitis about 3 weeks ago.  
He is still in the hospital.  Some progress has been made but seems to be 
many setbacks as well.  Mindy shares every morning seems like the movie 
Groundhog day. When Ray wakes up, he doesn’t remember where he is, 
why he’s in the hospital, and  is often fearful and angry that he isn’t allowed 
to go home.  Please pray for the medical team, for Ray and for Mindy.  This 
is a terribly difficult and scary illness.  Thank you.”  (2/15)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of February 28, 2024
Feb 2024 JAN 2023 YTD(JAN)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $29,898
Received $20,009 $17,220 $17,220
Needed/Surplus $9,889 $12,678 $12,678
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: World Budget
Called to Grow: $1,300,850 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,218 $205,925

$
  144,461$

  430,539

Deacon On Duty: Reuben Ness				          
David Sturges 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bret McKay
Kellsie Kriegelstein	
Dean Macri

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


